
 

 
 

12 November 2014 
 

RE: CAMBRIDGE ENGLISH LANGUAGE ASSESSMENT  

 
Dear Parents 
 
Your son or daughter has been entered for Cambridge University’s Preliminary 
English Test (PET). This English language exam is taking place on Tuesday 2 

December 2014.  
 
Please see the Confirmation of Entry and Timetable which shows the schedule.  
It is important for security and integrity issues (so that we know the correct 
person is taking the exam) that your child brings with them some form of 
photographic identity like a passport or its photocopy. 
 
This is an important exam for your child who has worked hard to prepare for it. 
Wish him/her luck! 
 
Best regards 
 
 
James Carson 
Head of EAL 
Centre Exams Manager,  
Cambridge English Language Assessment  
 


